
COALWAY COMMUNITY INFANT SCHOOL 

Tel: 01594 833457 

21st March 2018 

Events in School 

 
        Spring Disco… tonight, Wednesday 21st March, from 6.00 – 7.15 p.m.  £1 per family 
ticket.  All children must be accompanied by an adult.  Refreshments, sweets, raffle, lucky dip, 
glow sticks, nail painting and tattoos will also be for sale.  

Reception Concerts  Classes 1 & 2 will be performing concerts for their parents on 
Thursday 22nd March at 1.30 p.m. (for parents with toddlers), Monday 26th March at 1.30 p. m. 
(adults only) & Tuesday 27th March at 9.30 a.m. (adults only).  Tickets available from the School 
Office. 

Sport Relief … Friday 23rd March.   Everyone in school will be completing a fun 
mile, by skipping, hopping, jumping or 3-legged racing amongst other ideas!  

The children may wear their Sports clothes on Friday 23rd instead of their uniform - 
trainers, joggers, sweatshirts, tracksuits etc.   

 
Sponsor forms are attached if parents would like to ask family and friends to sponsor their child to 
complete a mile.  Alternatively, a £1 donation per child would be wonderful!  Thank you.      

           
The school meal on Friday 23rd March will be: ‘Beef burger in a bun’ or ‘bean and lentil burger in a 
bun’, with ‘beans, sweetcorn and chips’, followed by ‘marble cake’ (this will be instead of the meal 
advertised on the Gloucestershire menu).   
 

Dean Heritage Centre … Class 3 and 4’s visit to the Dean Heritage Centre has been re-
scheduled to Wednesday 28th March.   If you would like your child to receive a school packed 
lunch, please let the Office know by Monday 26th March. 

Spring Service   Our end of term Easter/Spring Service will be held at 1.00 p.m. on 
Thursday 29th March, with the children entertaining us through song - everyone 
welcome.  Parents may take their children home immediately after the service.   

 

School will finish for the Easter holiday at 2.00 p.m. on Thursday 29th March. 
 

 
Staff news…                               Mrs Cotton will be leaving at the end of this term to 
take up a new appointment.  She has been a fantastic member of staff and will be very 
sadly missed by us all.   We wish her the very best of luck in her new position and would 
like to thank her for her hard work, care and commitment over the last three and a half 
years. 

  
Next term… 
The children return to school on Monday 16th April.  

 

Admission to Infant & Junior School   
Parents will be notified on 16th April regarding school placements for September 2018 – for both 
Reception and Junior School places. 

 

A new Summer menu starts from the beginning of next term, a copy of which is attached, or 
parents will find details on the school’s website.  

 

The last Year 2 Clubs take place next week.  There will be no Year 2 Clubs next term.    
Let’s Get Cooking Club continues until July for Year 1 pupils.  

 
And finally, may we take this opportunity to wish everyone a lovely Easter 

holiday! 
 

 


